From: [

To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone
Subject: Motorized Use in Shoshone National Forest
Date: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 11:30:23 AM

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please do not further restrict motorized use within the Shoshone National Forest in
Wyoming. There is almost none left now. You might even consider expanding it somewhat.

Thank you for your consideration,

Joseph Wenger






